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November 15, 2005 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

 
COMMERCIAL FLUKE FISHERY TO CLOSE ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2005. 

 
Current landing and dealer reporting information indicates that the commercial quota for the 
2005 summer flounder (fluke) fishery will be reached by Thursday, Novmber 17, 2005. 
Therefore, effective at 0001 hours on Friday, November 18, 2005 commercial fishermen are 
prohibited from landing or possessing fluke. MarineFisheries is taking this action in accordance 
with 322 CMR 6.22.  
 
The 2006 commercial fluke fishery will begin on January 1, 2006 with a 2,500-lb. daily trip 
limit. 
 

For further information please visit our website at www.mass.gov/marinefisheries. 
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